
 

 
 
 
December 04, 2018 

 

Ontario Energy Board P.O.  

Box 2319 27th Floor  

2300 Yonge Street Toronto,  

Ontario M4P 1E4 

 

Att: Board Secretary 

RE: Accuracy of 2019 Rates and Supporting Documents  

 

Dear Ms. Walli, 

We, Cooperative Hydro Embrun Inc. have reviewed the draft rate order sent to us via email on 

December 3, 2019, and confirm that to the best of our knowledge, the rates and supporting models 

are accurate and complete.  

Yours truly,      

Regards, 

 

 

 

 

Benoit Lamarche, General Manager 

Coopérative Hydro Embrun 

821 Notre Dame Rue  Russell, ON 

(613) 443-5110 

 


